Technical Officials invited to join webinar

Author: Paul Stimpson
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Technical Officials have a chance to catch up with each other, hear updates and ask questions about the latest
officiating developments at our webinar this month.

The webinar, organised by the Technical Officials Committee, is on Tuesday January 26 from 7-8.30pm. It is
open to all referees, umpires and tournament organisers and the agenda is as follows:

e Welcome - Brian Jackson (1U)

e Doubles shirt rule change - Brian Jackson (I1U)

e Table Tennis England uniform update — Chris Newton

e Commonwealth Games selection process — Chris Newton

e Inputting records into the Sport 80 (TT Memebrships) system — Chris Newton
e Level 1 Referee paper — Karen Tonge MBE (IR)

¢ Blue Badge umpiring — Tom Purcell (BB/IU)

e Answers to pre-submitted questions - all TOC members

The webinar is also a chance to catch up with friends and colleagues while no competitions are being held.

You can sign up, and submit any questions you wish to ask the panel, via the form below (registration closes at
23:59 on Friday January 22). Shortly before the webinar, you will be sent a link to enable you to join it.
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